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The United States is gravely alarmed by continued allegations of the use of
chlorine gas by the Syrian Regime to terrorize innocent civilians, this time
in Idlib Province near Saraqib.

This attack is the sixth such reported instance in the past 30 days in Syria.
We implore the international community to speak with one voice, taking every
opportunity to publicly pressure the Assad regime, and its supporters, to
cease its use of chemical weapons and hold those responsible accountable for
these brutal attacks.

The Secretary noted last month in Paris that Russia ultimately bears
responsibility for the victims in East Ghouta and countless other Syrians
targeted with chemical weapons since Russia became involved in Syria. By
shielding the Syrian regime from accountability, Russia has not lived up to
its commitments. The use of chemical weapons by all parties in Syria must
unequivocally stop. The people of Syria are suffering; the rest of the world
is watching.
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